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CHIEF OPERATOR DESIGNATION 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Effective August 1, 2022, this document will serve to designate Jeffrey Szczesniak of 

Auburn, New York as Chief Operator of radio station WDWN-FM 89.1 MHz, Auburn, 

NY. 

 

This designation is effective until further notice. 

 

 

___________________________                              _____August 1, 2022____     

 

Steven R. Keeler 

General Manager 

WDWN-FM 
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